
 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

The Little Bone Broth Company 

 

Premium Free Range Chicken Broth 500ML 

Premium Grass Fed Beef Broth 500ML 

Premium Free Range Chicken Green Thai Curry Broth 500ML 

 Batches and Dates up to and including 15.08.25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attention customers 

 

The Little Bone Broth Company is recalling the above products as there is incomplete 
information on the process controls. 

 

If you have purchased these products, do not consume. There have been no reports of 
illness, however if you have consumed these products and have any concerns about your 
health, seek medical advice. 

 

Please return the products to this store for a full refund. 

 

The Little Bone Broth Company wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

The Little Bone Broth Company 

027 621 9138 

 


